
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday, April 06, 2020 
 
 
Team: 
 
St. Agnes has advised us that they have two patients who have tested positive for COVID-19.  They 
are increasing their infection control processes and monitoring staff and patients closely.  In order to 
protect our staff and patients, we are recommending that employees continue to minimize contact 
with St. Agnes staff.  Effective today, we have asked that Ms. Gus provide us with cleaning supplies 
and we will be doing our own cleaning.  We continue to obtain the dietary and linen cart from them at 
the door.  Employees are encouraged to wear a face mask while at work and to continue practicing 
social distancing and good hand hygiene.  Patients on the unit may also be provided face masks.  We 
will also continue increased cleaning practices on the unit and in the administrative building.   
 
As a reminder, employees who are sick should NOT report to work.  Thank you all for your continued 
dedication to the safety and care of our patients.                                 
 
Jessica Broussard, LCSW 
Chief Operating Officer 
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